
 
This meeting of the Board of Directors of Magnolia Montessori Academy was held on July 13, 2017 at 
5:00PM at the school. 
 
Meeting called to order at 5:00PM. 
 
Board members present were: Alyssia Totten, John Iskra, Margarita Merriweather and Jimmy 
VanOrsdale. 
 
This board meeting was held for the purpose of conducting interviews for the Principal position for the 
2017-2018 school year. 
 
First Interview Laura Tomko. 
Second Interview Kate Harris. 
 
Following the interviews, Jimmy VanOrsdale moved to select Kate Harris as Principal for 2017-2018. 
Margarita Merriweather second. 
All in favor. 
 
Public comments: none. 
 
Adjournment: 
Meeting adjourned at 7:46PM. 
Respectfully submitted. 
Jimmy VanOrsdale, Board Secretary. 


